
From:  Carolyn Brittin 
To: Roberts, Bill 
Date:  9/5/2006 9:49:47 AM 
Subject:  Fwd: LERWPG Summary in SWP 
 
fyi 
 
>>> "Jim Conkwright" <jimc@hpwd.com> 8/30/2006 10:30 AM >>> 
Carolyn, 
 
Sorry to bother you during a meeting and I appreciate your assistance 
concerning the following issue.   
 
Hereford Mayor Bob Josserand notified the district that the City of Hereford 
was omitted from the list of major cities in the Summary of LLano Estacado (O) 
Region in the draft SWP.  It does need to be included in the final SWP. 
 
I also noticed that the cities of Littlefield, Seminole, Slaton, and Tulia 
were also omitted from the same list.  They, too, are listed in the regional 
plan as major.   
 
We will verify policy issues and keep you in the loop should any change be 
necessary. 
 
Again, thanks for your help. 
  
Jim Conkwright, General Manager 
High Plains Underground Water 
Conservation District No. 1 
2930 Avenue Q 
Lubbock, TX 79411-2499 
806-762-0181 
806-762-1834 Fax 
jimc@hpwd.com  
tagd@hpwd.com 
 
 
CC: Garrett, Kathleen;  McKinnon, Temple;  Meesey, David 


